











6TH October 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Pantomime - Mother Goose - Gorleston Pavilion

We are taking the whole school (including Nursery children) to Gorleston Pavilion on Thursday 16th December 2021 for a performance of Mother Goose.

We will be travelling by coach and watching the morning performance. We will depart after registration and be returning to school around lunch time (return time will be advised to nursey parents nearer the time for collection of their child).

We will be unable to offer hot dinners on this day but the school packed lunch or cold pasta option will be available or a packed lunch can be sent from home. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch this must be ordered on Wisepay by 23.59 on Sunday 12th December 2021.

We asking for a voluntary donation of £10.00 towards the cost of the ticket and coach for this visit. We are looking to offer the children this experience but should we not receive enough voluntary contributions unfortunately we will need to cancel this visit.

Please log on to Wisepay by 9.00 am on Monday 29th November 2021 to give permission for your child to take part in this visit and make a voluntary donation.

<u>Please note by checking this out of the basket you are giving permission for your child to take part in this visit.</u>

If you have any queries regarding this visit please speak to your child's class teacher or a member of the office staff.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs P. Crane Executive Headteacher





